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OCTOBER 2010

MALVERN RETREAT - Sometimes the frantic pace of life can leave us little time to deal with things of real value in our lives: like our relationship with God, our spouse, our family and friends.  Our Lord experienced similar pressures and he often withdrew from public life to pray in solitude.


A retreat is a special time with God, self and others.  It is your block of time to reflect on your spiritual, emotional and intellectual life.  This is a time when God is calling you to listen with a still heart.


If you wish to deepen your relationship with the Lord, join us at St. Joseph’s on the Hill.  Malvern Retreat House is nestled on 120 acres in Malvern.  This oasis of peace allows participants a great opportunity to listen to our Lord.


Our retreat starts Friday evening, November 19 through Sunday November 21.  For further details, contact Rick Bosco at 292-0699 or e-mail at Bosco.rick@gmail.com.

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT
WALT ZIMMERMAN
854-4114

Supreme Council has declared October Respect for Life Month.

Our Membership Blitz was held October 9 and 10.

SQUIRES CIRCLE[image: image2.png]




WALT ZIMMERMAN
854-4114

We need more Knights to participate with the Squires Circle.  What the Squires have done or will do this past month:  They are raising money for the school book drive in memory of Sister Mary Thomas, They are assisted at the Parish Dinners, They are participating in the Make a Difference at St. Rose event and they assisted with our Knights Blitz.  

We thank all the Squires for their untiring efforts and GK Walt Zimmerman for leading these young men.

GOLF OUTING

28 golfers participated in the event with the Championship going to Brother Tom Althoff’s foursome.  The preliminary figures show a net profit of nearly $1400.  A thank you letter, with a photo of GK Walt Zimmerman and Sir Knight Lou Cedrone holding the Hole Sponsor Sign, was sent to each Hole Sponsor.

OUR THANKS GOES OUT TO BROTHER PAUL FLAHERTY AND HIS TEAM OF VOLUNTEERS FOR MAKING THIS EVENT A SUCCESS.

CHICKEN BBQ
Our last Chicken BBQ was a sell out.  WE WISH TO THANK BROTHER DOUG KESTER AND HIS TEAM OF VOLUNTEERS FOR ALL THEIR HARD WORK THIS PAST SEASON AND FOR MAKING THE BEST CHICKEN BBQ IN YORK COUNTY.

CHRISTMAS DINNER/DANCE
DECEMBER 11
PLEASE MARK THIS DATE ON YOUR CALENDAR.  WE NEED YOUR PARTICIPATION IN THIS EVENT.  THE COST IS STILL $30 PER PERSON AND IS OPEN TO ALL ST ROSE PARISHIONERS AND THEIR GUESTS.  THE EVENT IS BEING HELD IN THE RAINBOW ROOM AT THE VALENCIA
BALLROOM.  THIS ROOM HAS BEEN NEWLY RENOVATED WITH NEW CARPET AND ALL THE WOODWORK REFINISHED AND A NEW DANCE FLOOR.  BROTHER JIM MCGUIRE WILL BE OUR DJ FOR THE EVENING.

IF YOU NEED FURTHER INFORMATION CALL GARY AMSBAUGH AT 764-6145 OR SEND AN EMAIL TO (skicats2@comcast.net)

ADORATION CHAPEL
JOE PALMIERI
266-2324

The following Knights signed up for Adoration: Br. Manning, Br. Donaldson, Br. Shermeyer and Br. Grove.  We thank all of you.  Maybe we can add your name to this list next month.

The Council received a thank you note from Jeanne Gangloff, Program Administrator for the Good Shepherd Adoration Chapel.  She recognized our perfect attendance at the Chapel.

GOOD JOB!!!!

COAL AND FOOTBALL TICKETS ARE STILL AVAILABLE PLEASE CONTACT BROTHER STEVE GROVE AT 767-5445

NEW BUSINESS

Father Hoke has given us permission to put the garage in order.  When asked, please give of your time and efforts to accomplish this worth while project.

The Catholic Harvest Food Pantry needs volunteers to help distribute food at the pantry. If you can give 1 hour per month it would be appreciated.  Last month the pantry assisted 675 families.  They also need help delivering Thanksgiving food on November 21.  Teams of two are needed to bring the food to the homes.  Call 846-8571 if you wish to volunteer.

A motion was made and passed to spend $150 for a Christmas tree and decorations to be auctioned at the Church Bazaar.  Another motion was passed to volunteer our services to assist in the food drive at St. Rose of Lima School.  We will help deliver the food collected to needy families in the Parish.

BROTHER KNIGHTS, THEIR FAMILIES AND FRIENDS IN NEED OF OUR PRAYERS
Ed Bamburg, Linda Jenkins, Mr & Mrs Joseph Holtz, Spencer Family, Washington Family, Leigh Family, Hilbert Family, Mimi Young, Joseph Hadley, Norma Warner, Darah Dipitro, Helen Quigel, Allison Tolbert, Ruth and Jim Price, Norma Beyer, Leo Keller, Bob Patterson Family and Rosemary McGuire.

OUR NEXT COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE HELD AFTER THE CLOSING OF 40 HOURS ON NOVEMBER 2 AT APPROXIMATELY 8 PM.  IT WILL BE A SHORT MEETING.
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